

MINUTES OF MEETING

MEETING TITLE:Tyngsboro Youth Soccer Association

ATTENDANCE: Joanne Zaher, Greg Quinn, Amy Schade, Fraser Murphy, Roger Parker, Larry Bonney, Hillari Wennerstrom, John Hickey, Luis Ascensao,Christine Ibarguen, Jean Barrett

DATE: February 7, 2007

TIME:7:00PM

PLACE:Tyngsboro Recreation Center

GUESTS:None

Meeting called to order by President Roger Parker at 7:15PM

TOPIC	DISCUSSION/RECOMMENDATIONS	ACTION/ASSIGNMENT	FOLLOW- UP/RESOLUTION/DATE
Meeting Minutes	The January minutes were presented but not voted on.	Joanne needs to add info that was left out from meeting.	Approval at the March meeting.
Field and Equipment	Amy has submitted the field permits for the spring season to the Recreation Department. At this time no conflicts are anticipated. The board decided that U6 will play games at the Community Center and U8 will play games at Bridgemoor. A U8 practice schedule and field location for practices has not been made yet.	Amy will give us a clearer understanding of field usage when the permits are back.	
Registration	Hillari will send out a list of registered players to the board. The board has decided to do another registration flyer, looking for registrations in the U6, U8, and the U10 divisions.	Larry will set up the flyer and email to Joanne to distribute to the schools.	Joanne to deliver flyers to the TES, ECC, Little Angels, Stepping-Stones, and Notre Dame.
Coach education	MYSA has some coaches' courses coming up. (G,E,andF) NSCA is offering a coaches three day course.	Coordinators have to give coaches information and encourage them to take courses that are offered.	
Web site	Larry is updating the web site regularly. Neighbor to Neighbor articles have to be in by March 9 th .	Please send Larry any information you would like put on the web site. Please send Neighbor to Neighbor articles to Larry.	

<p>Financial Health</p>	<p>Jean needs budget information within 2 weeks.</p> <p>Jean to send Glenn a certified letter on March 1st requesting all the referee info he still has from previous seasons.</p> <p>Jean presented Treasures report.</p>	<p>**Motion made by Larry to accept the Treasures report, Fraser 2nd, all in favor 11-0-0.</p>	
<p>Referees</p>	<p>Reimbursement issues, for referees, came up at the meeting but the majority of the board felt that nothing should be discussed or voted on since Marc (Referee coordinator) was absent from the meeting.</p> <p>Meeting adjourned at 9:15</p> <p>Respectively submitted,</p> <p>Joanne Zaher Secretary</p>	<p>Many issues concerning referees need to be discussed at the March meeting.</p> <p>**Motion made by Fraser to adjourn meeting at 9:15, Greg 2nd all in favor 9-0-0.</p>	

Next Meeting: Date:

Time:

Place:

Respectfully submitted,

cc: